
Dear WSJF Member

World Shuai Jiao Games 2024

As the President of the World Shuai Jiao Federation (WSJF), I am proud to

announce that the World Shuai Jiao Games 2024 will be held in Baoding, China,

from Thursday 24 to Sunday 27 October 2024.

On behalf of the Baoding Municipal Government, I am pleased to extend an

invitation to you, as the representative of your nation, to field a team to

participate in the World Shuai Jiao Games. The World Shuai Jiao Games will

bring together the best Shuai Jiao exponents from around the world, to build

friendships across international boundaries.

I would also like to personally invite you to attend the International Conference

on Thursday 24 October 2024, to discuss Chinese Wrestling: its prominence as

a sport and its cultural importance, to be held at the event hotel, the details of

which are below:

Venue: Baoding Hyatt International Business Hotel, 1588 South

Second Ring Road, Lianchi District, Baoding City.

Telephone: +86 0312 2128666 / 18618175701
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This invitation is also valid for any visa request or permits required, which may

be applied for at embassies of the People’s Republic of China, to endorse the

passports of participants, and enable entry to China.

In order for the Organising Committee to make proper arrangements, I should

be grateful if you could provide a formal confirmation of attendance or

non-attendance, by Jul.20, 2024.

Participants are required to bear transportation and accommodation costs. All

other expenses, whilst in China, will be met by the Organising Committee

(including but not limited to local transportation within the Baoding city area).

I look forward to seeing you and your country’s participants at the World Shuai

Jiao Games 2024.

Yours sincerely

Wang Peng

2


	Dear WSJF Member
	World Shuai Jiao Games 2024
	As the President of the World Shuai Jiao Federatio
	On behalf of the Baoding Municipal Government, I a



